
brave arts volunteers
Brave Arts volunteers meet every other month during the school year to plan events and provide volunteer 
support to Brave Arts projects like ArtFest, the Valentine’s Day luncheon for teachers, Sweetheart Dance, holiday 
ornament sale, guest artists visits and grade-level performances. If you are interested in being more hands-on 
with our arts program and want to receive meeting notices and plan to attend Brave Arts meetings, please provide 
your contact information here.

Name: 															            

Email address: 							          Cell phone number: 				  

Brave Arts is a group of parents, teachers and community members who work together to promote and support 
the fine arts and arts education at Satchel Ford Elementary School. Our school is fortunate to offer music, visual 
art, dance and theatre to all students. Brave Arts needs your help to ensure our arts programs thrive! You can 
support Brave Arts by becoming a booster, a volunteer or both!

brave arts boosters
Brave Arts boosters financially support the fine arts at Satchel Ford. Donations at any level are appreciated and 
help directly fund classroom supplies, artist spotlights/guests, faculty professional development, production 
technology and more. Boosters are highlighted in the programs at each grade-level performance and receive 
reserved seating at your child’s/children’s performance(s)*. If you are interested in offering financial support to 
our arts program, please complete the information below and return this form with your check or cash donation to 
your child’s teacher.

Name (as it should appear in the performance program): 								           

Address: 														            

Email address: 							          Cell phone number: 				  

Child’s name: 						        Grade: 		    Teacher: 				  

Child’s name: 						        Grade: 		    Teacher: 				  

Child’s name: 						        Grade: 		    Teacher: 				  

Circle donation level:	    $10     $15     $25     $50     $100*	 Other (indicate amount): 				  

*Donors contributing $100 or more will receive two reserved seats for grade-level performances and the winter 
and spring concerts.

Please return this form to your child’s teacher. Make your check payable to Satchel Ford PTO and indicate “Brave 
Arts Booster” in the memo area. Please do not combine your Brave Arts contribution with your PTO membership 
or other fees. Contact Brave Arts at braveartssf@gmail.com if you have any questions. Thank you for supporting 
the arts at Satchel Ford!

Attend a Braves Arts meeting
5:30-6:30 p.m., Media Center
August 13
October 15
December 10
February 11
April 22


